

Dear Parents of Sixth Grade Students,

September 9, 2015

We are looking forward to offering to all sixth grade students the opportunity to participate in our String Orchestra program.

Sixth grade string orchestra classes will be taught before school, two to three times per week. Students do not need to have prior musical experience.

Each student will need to rent his/her instrument (violin, viola or cello) for the coming school year. If you choose to rent your instrument at a local music store, the approximate monthly rent for a violin ranges from \$14 to \$22, a viola -\$16 to \$30, and a cello - \$27 to \$45). The charge is different for each instrument; depending on the specific size the student needs and the condition of the rented instrument. Nebo School District also has a limited amount of violas and cellos for rent at \$100 for the year.

participating in our string orchestra, please fill out the slip below and return it to our school secretary by Friday,
September 11 th . Orchestra will begin on Tuesday, September 29 th at 7:55am. A parent meeting will be held on
September 22 nd . More information will be coming home.

There is a one-time \$75 tuition fee, which helps pay for the orchestra teacher. If you and your child are interested in

Interest in Participating in the 2015-2016 Sixth Grade String Orchestra

Student's Name		 	
Parents' Names		 	
Phone	Email	 	
nstrument you are inte	rested in playing		

(Please return to the school office by Friday, September 29th)